
  

 

Site Wide Notice 
 
 
 
 

To: Site C – All Site Employees & Contractors Date: January 19, 2021 

From: Chris Waite  

Subject: Joint Memo – COVID-19 UPDATE  

 

Please see the attached joint memo issued on behalf of Site C’s prime contractors: BC Hydro, 
AFDE, PRHP, Voith and ATCO. Please post or distribute as appropriate on your worksite. If 
you have questions, please contact your employer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chris Waite 
Director, Site C Construction Management 

  
   

COVID-19 Update 



 

 

 

WORKERS ACCESSING THE LOCAL COMMUNITY 
 
As you are aware, on January 13, the Provincial Health Officer posted a new Industrial 
camp order that affects our site.  This new order is effective January 12th and restricts 
camp workers from leaving site during their work rotation.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has restricted their 
visits up until now, as requested.  However, due 
to the rapid increase in cases of COVID-19 
associated with industrial projects in the Northern 
Health Authority region, and the challenges that 
public health officials have in responding to these 
cases, clusters and outbreaks at remote 
worksites and industrial camps, the provincial 
health office now requires compliance.   
 

The Provincial Health Office now requires individuals staying in 

camp, to remain in camp during their entire shift rotation  

As of Wednesday January 20, 2021, the following process will apply and remain in 

place for the duration of the Provincial Health Order 

Camp Workers:  Any worker staying in camp will have their site access card deactivated 

after arrival at site; and the card will be reactivated for departure at the end of their 

rotation. Any camp worker leaving site during their rotation will be told that, unless they 

have an exemption as defined below, they will not be allowed to access site upon their 

return. 

For the time being, BC Hydro will also be discontinuing the “wrist band” program, and all 

individuals accessing site will need to answer screening questions each time they return 

to site. We ask that local workers only enter and exit site once per day, unless there is a 

work-related reason.  This excludes shuttle drivers. 

Contractors are responsible for monitoring and determining 

exemptions for their workers. As per the Health Order, exemptions 

will only be for work related functions, medical emergencies and 

critical appointments Contractor’s will grant exemptions in advance 

of leaving site.   

Individuals breaching provincial health orders, are subject to having have their site 

access privileges revoked.  

We understand that this may cause some disruption to everyone, camp workers, locals 

and commuters that stay in town.  Please remember that to keep the project moving 

forward, we need you all working healthy and safe. 

Remember stay home if you start to feel ill, even if symptoms are mild. If in camp, stay 

in your room and call the ISOS clinic at 778-844-0281.  

  

Chris Waite  Scott Marshall       Daniel Cuartero    Brian Hussain        Dany Fortin 
BC Hydro Director     AFDE          PRHP       ATCO Two Rivers            Voith Group 
Construction Management  Project Director              Project Director        Facility Manager             Project Manager 
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